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Lee, Chris

From: Faith Young <fayoung091@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 5:30 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: 7930 W. Clinton Ave

Dear Gentleperson,  
 
I am opposed to the above referenced address being turned into a juvenile detention center. 
 
I feel that this location is too close to a residential area, a public library, public swimming pool and park, 
therefore putting small children in danger. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Faith Young  

 You don't often get email from fayoung091@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 


